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We want to hear what you think about changes to Mental Health Services in the Western Isles
Public Consultation Meeting  

Tarbert Community Centre

Monday 8th July 2013, 11am-12pm
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If you are a patient, service-user, carer, family member or voluntary sector organisation affected by mental health services including dementia care and acute psychiatric care please come along to hear more about the proposed changes, look at the proposals in the document, ask questions, tell us about your concerns and share your ideas. 

Please take time to read and consider the proposals in the consultation document.

This is a 3 month public consultation. The closing date for your comments and responses is Friday 30th August 2013.
Download document:  http://www.wihb.scot.nhs.uk/public-consultations
To request a consultation document phone Lillian Crichton on 01851 708041 or email Lillian.crichton@nhs.net 
